
From: Vickie Adamson
To: Toni Womack
Cc: Donald W Mial
Subject: Perry reappointed to the Centennial Authority
Date: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 6:37:47 PM

Good morning,

I would like to recommend Perry for reappointment in June

Please let me know if you have any questions

Vickie Adamson (She, Her)
Wake County Commissioner, District 7

Wake County Government 
Vickie.Adamson@Wake.Gov
301 S. McDowell St
Suite 4800
Raleigh, NC 27602
Wake.gov

Correspondence to and from the E-mail address may be subject to the North Carolina Public
Records Law (NCGS Chapter 132) and may be disclosed to third parties.
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